
OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $3,913.85
EFT Received $1,525.00
Income budgeted per week $3,077.44
Budget for 7/23-6/24 $160,027.00
Bldng Fund EFT $535.00
Catholic Home Mission $35.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Weekend Offerings Received $115.00
Offering Received EFT $250.00
Income Budgeted per week $780.87
Budget for 7/23/-6/24 $40,605.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last 2 Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Saturday, May 4 Sunday, May 5

Hospitality
Gary & Eileen Hewitt Senior Class

    Lector
Ron Siegel Seniors

Eucharistic Mnister
Darwin Hinrichs Seniors

Altar Servers
Ava Vogt Barrett Bolling
Hailey Vogt Lucy Bolling

Apr. 27  5:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
 7:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

Apr. 28  8:00 a.m. Mass at OLL
 10:30 a.m. Mass at SMPleasanton
 10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

Apr. 30  8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL
May 4  5:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 7:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
May 5  8:00 a.m. Mass at OLL for Seniors

 10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
 for the Seniors of SJ & SFA

May 9  5:30 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
 7:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

From Father Richard
I will be gone May 4-11 to be with my old Army buddies on our annual gathering in Missouri.
I'll be back sometime May 10 for a wedding rehearsal in Loup City.

Prayer Chain
If anyone that isn’t already on the prayer chain would like to be added to the list of people
who pray for people who request extra prayers, please call Lorrine Hervert at 452-3584 or
the office at 452-3109. We could use more people as the numbers have gone down on our
current list. You will be notified when someone asks for more prayers because of an illness
and then you will usually only have to notify one or two more people. Please consider help-
ing out with this ministry if you aren’t already doing so.

Special Collection
This weekend, April 27 & 28, a special collection will be taken for the Catholic Home Mis-
sions Appeal.  Today, nearly 40% of dioceses in the United States and its territories are
unable to fund the essential pastoral work their communities need.  Your support of this
appeal helps them meet these faith formation and sacramental needs. Please prayerfully
consider how you can support this appeal. Envelopes are in your box sets.

Higher Ground Extreme Faith Middle School
Middle school students currently in 6th, 7th, and 8th grades, Higher Ground Extreme Faith
registration will close June 1, 2024. Experience God in a unique way and have fun spend-
ing time with other kids your age from around the diocese. Register at
highergroundretreats.org.

Nebraska Catholic Day of Giving is May 1st!
What is it? It's a 24-hour day of giving thanks for our Catholic faith. Let's celebrate the good
work God is doing right here at Our Lady of Lourdes and St.Mary Pleasanton. This year,
your donations will help fund the landscaping at the parish hall at Our Lady of Lourdes and
updates to the rectory at St. Mary’s Pleasanton.. Let's Give Catholic and Do More to help
with these 2 projects. If you can't wait until May 1st, advanced online giving begins on April
15th. Find our giving page at https://nebraska.igivecatholictogether.org. If you prefer to give
by cash or check, you can donate directly to our parishes in offering before May 15th.

Ascension Mass, Thursday May 9th
Will be at 5:30 pm at Loup City and at 7:00 pm here at OLL. Greeters: Betty Stittle & Toni
Stittle. Lector: Betty Young. Eucharistic Minister: Ron Siegel. Altar Server: Brett Hervert.
This is a Holy Day of Obligation so Mass should be attended by everyone

Office Hours
Are 8:30 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. Tuesdays and Thursdays. The office phone number is 308-
452-3109 and the email is ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com.

Totus Tuus Registration in now OPEN!
Our Lady of Lourdes will host Totus Tuus the week of July  21-26. The elementary program,
grades 1st thru 6th (based on the 2024/2025 school year) will run Monday thru Friday from
9:00 a.m.--3:00 p.m. The middle school/high school program, grades 7th thru 12th (based
on the 2024/2025 school year) and this year’s graduates will run Sunday thru Thursday from
6:00 p.m.--8:15 p.m.  Registration fee is $35.00 per attendee with a maximum of $100.00
per family.  Register by June 30th and receive a free t-shirt.  Please register at
gidiocese.org/totus-tuus. Please call Joan Clifton if you have any questions-308-380-5946.
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